
Arkansas Department of Health

4815 W. Markham Street, Slot 37

Little Rock, AR 72205

Re: Deer Haven Permit Renewal    ADEQ Permit # 4908-WR-1

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Regards

Kathy Bartlett

Internal Operations Manager

CC: Richard McConnell, P.E. ADEQ

Charles B Cook, First Bank of Fort Smith

Attention: Division of Engineering

The above referenced permitted wastewater treatment system is being transferred and renewed in the name of 

the current property owner, First Bank of Fort Smith.  Please see the enclosed Engineering Report and Location 

maps for the facility.  We would formally request that a representative inspect the facility  in accordance with the 

rules and regulations set forth by the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality to have the permit renewed 

for this facility.  As the representative for the owner of the facility regarding this renewal, please feel free to 

contact me with any questions or comments which may arise.  

October 31, 2010
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